Mr. David Franks,

CEO Irish Rail,

Connolly Station,

Dublin 1.

8th January 2014






Our Ref: 38249

Re: Opening of Kishogue Railway Station, Lucan

Dear Mr. Franks,

At the December meeting of the Lucan Area Committee, the following motion was Approved:-

"That this Committee, noting evidence of an increase in economic activity and in the numbers of people at work, and the increased car traffic in the Lucan area, requests the Manager to write separately to the Chief Executive of Irish Rail, and Minister Leo Varadker, TD, Minister for Transport, calling for the opening of the completely built Kishogue Station, Lucan in 2014."

I should be obliged if you would have this matter examined and let me have your response in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Curtin
Administrative Office
Roads Department

